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Shoreline City Council

Regarding 145th Sub Area Plan
 
The council should REJECT Councilman Hall's amendment to rezone the area on 6th Ave NE
 between NE155 st and 145th NE. It should stay in R6 or MUR35 instead of going from small
 to huge  size.

I have lived in Shoreline area for over 30 years. Shoreline city is a very nice place for people
 to raising their family. Our neighborhood should remain to R6, sub-area plan would be a very
 serious problems, our roads are too small for emergency vehicles and school buses and if
 there are so many condos , apartments or business were added to it.

Please consider the 5th ave NE is a very busy street right now, when the big buildings all stand
 on this street , how can it provide more lane for traffic. I really appreciate the council please
 think of the citizens first and not the developers.

Thank you for your attention!

Kit Lee
16721 5th Ave NE
Shoreline 98155
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